OPEN ACCESS


REPORT OF THE HANDBOOK ADVISORY GROUP 

1.
How many meetings, and of what type (e.g. face-to-face or by teleconference), has your Advisory Group had since October 2005?  

· HAG as a whole meets face-to-face once per year at the Colloquium (we met at Melbourne and have a meeting arranged for Dublin), and communicates throughout the rest of the year using our email list.

· Formal teleconferences are held at regular intervals among the Convenors, Administrator and Wiley representatives as appropriate (four this year in February, May, July and September). 

· The Convenors speak often on the telephone, and held several face-to-face meetings over three days in July 2006. 

· Two ad hoc subgroups of HAG held teleconferences on particular topics (advice re updating and plain language summaries).

Is this what you expected when you set your budget for the year?

Yes. There is an additional opportunity for the Co-Convenors to meet over several days in December 2006, for which there is sufficient budget remaining.

2.
Supply an up-to-date list of the members of your Advisory Group.

	Representative
	Name

	One named convenor (or their representative) from each Methods Group:

	SMG
	Jon Deeks

	IRMG
	Carol Lefebvre 

	RBMG
	Jonathan Sterne; David Moher; Matthias Egger 

	PROMG
	Donald Patrick 

	PMMG
	Davina Ghersi

	IPDMG
	Jayne Tierney; Lesley Stewart 

	NRSMG
	Barney Reeves

	HEMG
	Miranda Mugford; Ian Shemilt 

	QMG
	Jane Noyes; Jennie Popay 

	ARMG
	Paul Glasziou 

	Screening and Diagnostic reviews
	Jon Deeks

	Adverse Events Sub-Group
	Andrew Herxheimer

	Other entity representatives

	Methodology Review Group
	Mike Clarke; Philippa Middleton

	One Review Group Co-ordinator,
	Jessica Thomas

	One Trials Search Co-ordinator
	Ruth Mitchell 

	One Co-ordinating Editor
	Chris Cates

	One Author
	Lisa Askie

	One Field Convenor/ representative
	Danielle Wheeler

	Two members of the Steering Group
	Donna Gillies; Jon Deeks

	QAG Liaison
	Harriet MacLehose

	Co-Convenors (2)
	Julian Higgins; Sally Green

	Admin Support
	Jane Lane

	Publisher rep (Wiley)
	Deborah Pentesco-Gilbert 

	Centre representative
	vacant


3.
Summarise any significant actions taken by your Advisory Group since your last report, and significant actions planned between now and the next meeting of the Steering Group in Dublin in October 2006.

· A contract was agreed with Wiley in April 2006 for production of a book version of the Cochrane Handbook for Systematic Reviews of Interventions.

· The major new version of the Handbook (version 5.0 electronically; 1st edition in print) is in preparation. All Methods Groups and Fields were invited to revise or write a chapter. All current chapters are being revised, many of them substantially. We have received fewer submissions than hoped, and there is a chance we will not fulfil our deadline of 31 December 2006. Wiley are fully up-to-date with our progress, and have been liaising on our behalf with those who agreed to provide chapters. Furthermore, the new Handbook will be specific to RevMan 5, and publication before release of RevMan 5 (itself delayed) would not be wise.

· Administration of the Handbook moved from Oxford to Cambridge in April 2006 (Jane Lane replacing Nicola McDowell). We wish to thank Nicola for her valuable contributions. The new arrangement has already yielded important benefits, including a movement to working mainly off Archie. Unfortunately, we experienced difficulties in the transfer of Handbook RoboHelp files from Oxford to Cambridge. We are likely to decide to program the major Handbook update in RoboHelp from scratch, and will work principally on the Word/PDF version in the immediate future.

· We initiated a web page for updates and corrections that are not yet incorporated into the Handbook proper. We adopted a policy of undertaking an annual update to the main document, with continuous updates and corrections on the Handbook website. (Important corrections would, of course, result in an update of the main document.)

· A minor update of the electronic version (4.2.6) is due to be published on the Handbook website imminently (as Word and PDF only), and will be submitted to Wiley for publication in The Cochrane Library.

4.
Does your Advisory Group have any questions that you would like the Steering Group to answer? If so, please list them. (Please don’t feel that you have to ask the Steering Group anything, but if you do have a question, please ask it.)
There are some new sections planned for the Handbook that we will bring to the Steering Group Executive by e-mail over the next six months.

5.
Does your Advisory Group wish to raise any problems, and recommended solutions, which you would like the Steering Group to discuss? If so, please list them.
No.

6.  Do you foresee any problems in keeping within the Group’s approved budget of £7750 for the current financial year, from April 2006 to March 2007? (This is to help in the Steering Group’s planning of expenditure over that time period.)
No.
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